
Notice of Exemption to Key Decision Process 
 
 
Members of the Cabinet have been requested to approve the following reports: 

• West Midlands Information Governance Zone 
• Future High Street Fund 

These reports will be brought to a special meeting of Cabinet which has been 
arranged to consider these important and urgent items which need to be 
determined before December and due to their significance, the Chief Executive 
agreed with Group Leaders it was not appropriate to use delegated emergency 
powers. 

The Chief Executive, Deputy Chief Executive, Head of Finance, Leader and 
Overview & Scrutiny Committee Chair have all agreed for the Cabinet to consider 
these reports on 15 November 2023. 
 
Graham Leach  
Head of Governance & 
Monitoring Officer 
 
 


